
PUBLIC HEARING 
BAKER FREE LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MARCH 27TH, 2017 
12:00 PM IN THE UPSTAIRS MEETING ROOM OF THE BAKER FREE 

LIBRARY, BOW, NH 
 
 
Present: Tom Ives, Christine Carey, Peirce Hunter, Lori Fisher 
 
Meeting called to order:  12:00 pm. 
 
Order of Business:  The Baker Free Library is holding this public hearing pursuant to 
RSA 202-A4c as we are accepting a donation from the Baker Free Library Foundation in 
the amount of $15,000 towards the payment of an invoice from Cobb Hill Construction in 
the amount of $47,074.38 for work done on phase II of the Lower Level Project.  The 
Trustees voted to receive the money for payment of part of this bill.  
 
Public Comment:  There was no public comment. 
 
Meeting adjourned: 12:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christine Carey 
Secretary, BFL Trustees 
 
 
 
 


